
A taste of tradition 
June 12, 2017 1:00 PM Paula Burch-Celentano
pburch@tulane.edu

The John Parker New Orleans Jazz Band plays traditional jazz standards as they
welcome visitors to the Nalty Commons in the Lavin-Bernick Center on the uptown
campus. The band is part of the New Student Orientation program which introduces
incoming students to life at Tulane with a taste of local culture.
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